
 

  

Advance Auto Parts to Report Fourth Quarter and Full Year 

2019 Results on February 18, 2020 

 
 
RALEIGH, N.C., February 4, 2020 – Advance Auto Parts, Inc. (NYSE: AAP), a leading 

automotive aftermarket parts provider in North America that serves both professional 

installer and do-it-yourself customers, will report its fourth quarter and full year 2019 

results before the market opens on Tuesday, February 18, 2020. Interested parties can 

listen to the event via a webcast scheduled to begin at 8:00 a.m. Eastern Time on 

Tuesday, February 18, 2020.  The webcast will be accessible via the Investor Relations 

page of the company’s website (www.AdvanceAutoParts.com).   

 

For individuals unable to access the webcast, the event will be available by dialing (866) 

209-9668 and referencing conference identification number 6092935. A replay of the 

conference call will be available on the Advance website for one year. 

 

About Advance Auto Parts 

Advance Auto Parts, Inc. is a leading automotive aftermarket parts provider that serves 

both professional installer and do-it-yourself customers. As of October 5, 2019, Advance 

operated 4,891 stores and 152 Worldpac branches in the United States, Canada, 

Puerto Rico and the U.S. Virgin Islands. The Company also serves 1,260 independently 

owned Carquest branded stores across these locations in addition to Mexico, the 

Bahamas, Turks and Caicos and British Virgin Islands. Additional information about 

Advance, including employment opportunities, customer services, and online shopping 

for parts, accessories and other offerings can be found at www.AdvanceAutoParts.com. 

 

Investor Relations Contact:      Media Contact: 

Elisabeth Eisleben        Darryl Carr 

T: (919) 227-5466        T: (984) 389-7207 

E: invrelations@advanceautoparts.com     E:AAPCommunications@advance-auto.com  
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